
BROOK INFANT SCHOOL AND NURSERY
 BREAKFAST AND AFTER SCHOOL CLUB 

https://brook.childcare-online-booking.co.uk/

brookclubbookings@brookinfant.school

01293 886521 (School Office)

Facebook:- Brook Infant Breakfast and After School Club

We are so pleased to announce that following on from a
successful interview, Natalie Smith has taken on the role of
Breakfast and After School Club Manager.  Natalie has a lot of
experience from working in our nursery; she holds her Early
Years Educator Qualification; she is trained as a Paediatric
First Aider; and she will be soon training as a Designated
Safeguarding Lead.

Natalie will be managing both the Breakfast and After School
Club, but she will be working in the After School Club. Natalie
will also continue working in our Nursery.

Our New Breakfast and After School
Club Manager

Natalie can be reached via the normal club email brookclubbookings@brookinfant.school,
but Emma Taylor will also be supporting the administration of our club and she can be
reached via her own email schooladmin@brookinfant.school.
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For the safety of our children, we kindly ask that parents refrain from entering the
hall during drop-off and pick-up.  Please remain outside, and we will bring the
children to you.

Thank you for your understanding.

Drop-off and Pick-up

We have noticed that many children are bringing cards, such as football and
Pokemon, to school.  We kindly ask that all children keep their cards safely stored
in their bags whilst at club.

We would appreciate your support in this matter.

Cards

If you have any questions or queries, please do not hesitate to contact us via email
on brookclubbookings@brookinfant.school or via the School Office on 01293
886521.

Football in Breakfast Club

Please be advised that we are no longer allowing football to be played during
breakfast club. This is part of a wider school rule of no football during break times.

Football will be permitted in After School Club when supervised by an adult on the
front playground. As we have a lot of little people in our clubs, we feel this is the
best way to keep everyone safe.


